
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Tue 6th Feb Rhino Class Trip – Chester Zoo Thurs 7th Mar World Book Day – Animal Themed 

Fri 9th Feb End of half term Tues 19th Mar Parent’s Evening 

  Thurs 21st Mar Parent’s Evening 

  Fri 22nd Mar End of spring term 

    

    

    
    

   UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Wed 7th Feb Valentine Disco – 6pm Sat 29th June Myddle Fest 

Sun 31st Mar Easter Trail & Church Event   

Sun 21st Apr The Myddle Muddle    

Sat 18th May Bingo Night   

 

       THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

Highlights of the week 
 

Chess Winners 
Last week, 4 pupils from our Chess Club represented the 
school in the North Shropshire Zonal competition. They 
played 5 matches against teams from Prees, Broseley and 
Shawbury and came out on top, winning a total of 4 
matches. Each of the pupils played some excellent strategic 
games and by winning, they now qualify for the next round 
of matches against school teams from all over Shropshire. 
Well done to Francesca (Yr 6), Blake (Yr 5) and Alfie and 
Sebastian (Yr 4). Thank you and congratulations! 
 

KS2 Indoor Athletics 
Well done to the KS2 Indoor Athletics squad who competed 
against other local schools on Thursday morning at the 
Corbet School. Results are yet to be announced, but all of 
the pupils gave their all in their individual and team events. 
Particularly well done to the children who achieved 
personal medals in the ‘field’ events. 
 
Thank you and congratulations to:  
Year 6 – Katheryn, Ben, Francesca, Finley, Jayden, Reuben, 
Sienna and Sarah 
Year 5 – Rose, Mia and Caspar 
Year 4 – Matilda, Aria, Oliver and Sebastian 
 

For photos from the event, click on the link below: 
KS2 Indoor Athletics 
 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Luna 

Panda Class Reception: Delwyn 

Tiger Class Year 1: Miri Year 2: Mabel 

Rhino Class Year 3: Isabelle Year 4: Harry 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Caspar Year 6: Sienna 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 

 
 

A Fond Farewell 
This week we sadly said goodbye to our Caretaker, Pete 
Bannington. We would like to thank Pete for everything he has 
done for our school over the past few years and I’m sure you’ll 
agree, he will be missed by everyone at Myddle. 
 

Absences and Illness 
We would like to remind parents that if your child is absent from 
school for any reason you must let the school office know, 
before 8.30am. You can report an absence by phoning the 
school on 01939 290834 and selecting Option 1. Alternatively, 
you may send an email to admin@myddle.shropshire.sch.uk. 
Many parents have been reporting absences via dojo and while 
this is acceptable, teachers do not always manage to view dojo 
messages when in class. Therefore, please also report 
absences to the school office. We would also like to remind you, 
that if your child has had sickness and/or diarrhoea, 
they must remain off school for 48 hours from the last episode 
to limit the chances of spreading germs to others at school. 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 
 

  

Friday 2nd February 

Weekly Newsletter – No. 12 

https://myddleschool.org.uk/category/schoolupdates/#post-156745


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maintenance of School Grounds  

After the winter months and recent storms, our school grounds are in need of some 

TLC. 

Mr Savage has kindly organised a working party of parents to help with sweeping, 

clearing leaves and pruning shrubs etc. 

If you can spare an hour or two, it would be really be appreciated and great to see you. 

We are aiming to meet at school at 10am tomorrow (Saturday 3rd February). 

Thank You, Mr Glover 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENTRIES NOW OPEN 

This is the key fundraiser of the year and we would like as many people as possible to enter! 

myddlemuddle.co.uk 

https://myddlemuddle.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


